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BROWN COUNTY COMMUNITY UNIT SCHOOL DISTRICT NO. 1 

Mt. Sterling, Illinois 

July 29, 2020 
The special meeting of the Board of Education was held on Wednesday evening, July 29, 2020 at 6:00 
p.m. in the Brown County Board of Education Office and via Zoom video conference. The meeting was 
called to order by board president Philip Krupps. The minutes were recorded by McKenzie Taute.  

On roll call: Krupps, yea; McCaskill, yea; Blaesing, yea; Fullerton, yea; Hughes, yea; Blakeley, yea; 
Heinecke, yea. 

In person attendance: Vicki Phillips, Kris Gallaher, Tracy Conley, McKenzie Taute, Shelly Sheffler, Sally 
Ruble, Pollee Craven 

In attendance via Zoom: Philip Krupps, Brian Heinecke, James McKay, David Phelps, Dan Long, Lori 
Roberts, Charity Feld, Whitley Walters, Deana Metz, Bri Ham, Jenna Vermillion, Roger Ehret, Mary 
Ingram, Jillian Theis, Laranda Parnacher, Andy Turner, Kara Jarboe, Lynn Tomlinson, Joan Gandara, Gail 
Gallaher, Debbie Kemper. 

Public Comment: Mrs. Phillips read aloud a letter sent in for public comment from Ashely Behymer. 
The letter indicated that the questions and concerns listed were from several teachers within the 
district. 








